
Petition for Eviction Moratorium Extension 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name] [Insert Recipient Title] [Insert Recipient Organization] [Insert 

Recipient Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

We, the undersigned, are writing to formally petition for an extension of the eviction moratorium 

for families with children. As we navigate the ongoing challenges posed by the economic fallout 

of [current circumstances e.g., the COVID-19 pandemic], it is imperative to protect vulnerable 

families, especially those with children, from the threat of eviction. 

Many families are struggling to make ends meet, and the prospect of eviction would not only 

destabilize their housing situation but also adversely affect the well-being and education of their 

children. By extending the moratorium, we can provide families with the necessary time and 

support to recover from these hardships. 

We urge you to consider the long-term impacts that eviction can have on children and families, 

and to take action to extend the eviction moratorium. A stable home is essential for a child's 

development and well-being. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. We hope to see effective measures put in 

place that support families and ensure their security during these trying times. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] [Your Address] [Your Email] [Your Phone Number] 

Signatures: 

• [Name 1, Address 1] 

• [Name 2, Address 2] 

• [Name 3, Address 3] 


